
 

 

Interested in playing Netball??? 

St Joseph’s Netball Club are looking for girls of all ages for the 

2019 Netball season, particularly those born 2012. 

St Joseph’s Netball Club have both junior and senior teams 

that participate in the local competition based at Western 

Districts Netball  Association in Graceville on Saturday ‘s.  

Club trainings are generally held on Thursday nights. 

For more information take a look at our website 

stjosephsnetball.org.au or  contact 

admin@stjosephsnetball.org.au            
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